## **UC Irvine** Foundation

June 23, 2016

Mr. David S. Kim
Co-Founder & Managing Partner
The Bascom Group, LLC
26 Corporate Park, Suite 200
Irvine, CA 92606-3115

Dear Mr. Kim:

As chairman of the board of trustees for the University of California, Irvine Foundation, I would like to thank you for your continued goodwill and investment in UCI.

We were delighted to receive your generous gift to the School of Social Sciences in support of the Olive Tree Initiative. This kind gift is a wonderful contribution to the growth of this compassionate group that seeks to encourage peace, tolerance and civility for the preservation of our planet and its global citizens. Your generosity and spirit of collaboration is what drives us to continually achieve big, inquire deeply and accomplish great things. Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

Emile K. Haddad

Chair